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Project Status 
 
During the reporting period of January 1, 2005 through March 31, 2005, no work was 
conducted for the Rose Creek Watershed Opportunities Project.  Dry Weather Monitoring 
of all sites will occur between May 1 and September 30, 2005.  Review of the 2004 Dry 
Weather Monitoring results was reported on December 17, 2004.  Monitoring activities 
will resume during the next reporting period. 
 

F:\Projects\RoseCreekWatershed\Website\files\March Report 032805.doc 


